
 

19 July 2024 

 
Dear families, 

Incident in Harehills response 

Following a difficult evening for our community and city, we think it's important to note that the situation, and particularly how it is 
being represented, does not reflect our rich and diverse community. As the community comes to terms today with the impact of the 
events yesterday, it is vital that we promote a sense of unity within our school community. 

We appreciate that some families and students will have been impacted by the events yesterday and we would like to offer you our 
support if you need this. If you do have any worries or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to the academy by emailing 
info@dixonstc.com. The police are investigating the incident yesterday. If you do have any information regarding yesterday’s events 
that will support the police with their investigation, we would urge you to contact them. 

Let us remember that our strength as a community lies in our ability to support one another. I hope you have an enjoyable summer, 
and we look forward to our students returning at the end of the holidays. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Jason Patterson    Emma Hickey    Angelique O’Garo 

Executive Principal   Head of Secondary   Head of Primary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:info@dixonstc.com

